Baltimore

Development Corporation

MEMORANDUM

TO: Honorable President and Members of the City Council
Attention: Natawna Austin, Executive Secretary

FROM: William H. Cole, President W
DATE: August 31,2016

SUBJECT: City Council Bill No. 16-0721
City Streets — Closing — Portion of a 12-Foot Alley

The Baltimore Development Corporation (BDC) has been asked to comment on Council Bill 16-
0721, City Streets-Closing-Portion of a 12-Foot Alley. The BDC has reviewed the legislation for
the property known as Block 3563 A, Lot 42B.

The proposed change is necessary to allow for a business expansion in Baltimore City that

currently operates on the adjacent property. The BDC has no objection in this matter and
respectfully request the Bill No. 16-0720 is given favorable consideration by the City Council.

cc: Colin Talbert
Angela Gibson

sandra.blake/ccbill16/16-0721

o Rf-

36 S. Charles St. Suite 2100 Baltimore, MD 21201 410.837.9305 0 410.837.6363 F BaltimoreDevelopment.com



